
TRAFFIC  
INFORMATION  
TO HOSPITAL

US-127 REBUILD PROJECT 

ROAD
CONSTRUCTION

AHEAD

The Michigan Department of Transportation 
(MDOT) US-127/I-496 and I-96 to I-496 
reconstruction is a major project that will span 
through the years 2024 and 2025.  This project  
will impact traffic routes including to the McLaren 
Greater Lansing hospital campus. McLaren 
has worked closely with MDOT to ensure the 
hospital campus remains easily accessible for our 
patients and visitors. 

WHAT TO KNOW
March through November 2024: 
Northbound (NB) lanes will be under 
construction. All traffic traveling north and south 
will be utilizing the southbound (SB) side of the 
highway. 

The NB ramp to Dunckel Road will be 
temporarily closed March — June 2024.  
Please follow the posted detour routes.    
 
Our patients and visitors are a  
top priority. Our hospital campus  
will be open and accessible during  
this project. 

McLaren 

RESOURCES
MDOT project website:  

michigan.gov/127corridor 

(517) 975-6000
mclaren.org/lansing
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